






If you talk about it in your community you might get more ideas. It is up to
the Aboriginal people all over Australia to decide what they want in a
Makarrata.

When the Makarrata Sub-Committee has talked to the Aboriginal people
and~.all the ideas have been put together, they will.then go to Canberra and
talk to the Minister for Aboriginal Affairs and the Prime Minister. These
Ministers have given the National Aboriginal Conference the go-ahead to
prepare a proposal for a Makarrata. The National Aboriginal Conference
would hope that the Ministers will listen to what the Committee has to say
about a Makarrata.

The National Aboriginal Conference will only know what you want in a
Makarrata if you tell them, so please tell your National Aboriginal
Conference member what you think should be in a Makarrata.

If you cannot get in touch with your National Aboriginal Conference member
you should write to the, National Aboriginal Conference Secretariat, P.O.
Box 259, Woden, A.C.T., 2606 or telephone,Canberra
(062) 896036.
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